
From: Stephanie Scarrella
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: ZF#21-269-061 695 Grand CUP
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 4:49:01 PM

Hello, 

I oppose the 695 Grand CUP and variances application.

I only support mixed use development that would comply with current zoning rules.

Why approve it their way when they can adjust the scale of the building? In addition, crossing
the street there will become very dangerous. People living near by and their opinions are
crucial as they live with this before, during and after construction. The current rules are in
place for a reason. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Stephanie Scarrella
672 Summit Ave #1
St Paul Mn 55105
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